
Request C 
 

To Whom it May Concern, 

There is a condition for a Wood Destroying Insect Inspection Report that is on the notice of 
value that I was sent. I would like this condition to be waived. I’m trying to purchase a 
townhouse style condominium, located at 70 Smithtown Road, Santa Fe, NM. Dan Calahan, the 
seller’s real estate agent, told me that VA does not require termite inspections on condominium 
properties and it would be a waste of money. 

Thank you for your time. 

Sincerely, 

Lewis Gallego 
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